EATON COUNTY BOARD OF APPEALS
NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE the regular scheduled meeting of the Board of Appeals for Tuesday, April 7,
2020 at 6:00 p.m. at the Eaton County Courthouse, 1045 Independence Blvd., Charlotte, has been

CANCELED.

The next regular meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, May 5, 2020 at 6:00 p.m. in the Board of
Commissioners meeting room in the Eaton County Courthouse, 1045 Independence Blvd., Charlotte, MI.
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